

DIOCESE OF BUFFALO 795 Main Street Buffalo, NY 14203-1250 716-847-5500 Fax 716-847-5550

January 10, 2008

Ms. Sarah Webster 530 West Saratoga Ferndale, MI 48220

Personal and Confidential

RE: Remi Gonzalez

Dear Ms. Webster:

I am writing to thank you for your concern about the Diocese of Buffalo and its children and for participating in our investigation into your allegations about Remi Gonzalez. Based upon our investigation and the recommendation of the Diocesan Review Board, I have terminated all employment and volunteer service that Mr. Gonzalez had with our Diocese and any of its parishes, schools, and institutions. Mr. Gonzalez may no longer serve in any role with any organization associated with the Diocese or with any parish, school, or institution associated with the Diocese.

Please be assured of my prayers for you and your families.

tre is mostaline in order more transfer a can tak taking men para per presenting and

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Rev. Edward U. Kmiec

Bishop of Buffalo

rd. I baye tempirated all ampleyment and voluntum scories that

EUK:mh layer greed abon our manightnoo sud pe reconnected from or me